
 

 

Truckee Meadows 

Fire Protection District 
1001 E. 9th Street, Bldg. D-231 

Reno, NV 89512 

 

January 21, 2020 

 

 

 

Mr. James Vang 

Customer Service Representative 

AmeriPride Linen & Uniform Services 

958 United Circle 

Sparks, NV 89431 

 

 

Dear Mr. Vang, 

On behalf of the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District, it is my pleasure to provide you this 

letter of commendation for your service in our community.  I want to express my heartfelt 

appreciation for your kindness and generosity you have displayed to our fire crews in the normal 

course of your duties during the deliveries of rags and towels at Truckee Meadows Fire Stations 

throughout Washoe County. 

 

Particularly given that your personal property was threatened during the Jasper Fire, you and your 

family were kind enough to drop off a number of supplies that went to good use for our first 

responders during the incident. 

 

Thank you for your exemplary service and support of the Truckee Meadows Firefighters. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Charles A. Moore 

Fire Chief 

 


